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Hello Everyone,  

It is the end of Term 3a and the final day of official 

schooling for our Year 11 students. Today in assembly 

they shared with us a snapshot of their time here at 

TBS and some highlights of their educational journey. 

Thank you Year 11 and Miss Henry it was a lovely 

assembly you will be missed by all here at TBS. We 

look forward to celebrating with you all at your Prom 

tomorrow evening.  

  

Izzy and Ike were presented with a goodbye gift as 

they prepare to leave Ascension Island. Best wishes to 

you both. Good bye was also said to Savannah as she 

leaves TBS to return back home. All of us here at TBS 

wishes you all well and hope that you take away with 

you some lovely memories of your time here at TBS.  

 

Our final goodbye today was said to Rick Lutman a 

School Governor for the past 6.5years.  Rick has given 

his time and support on a voluntary basis to the 

school in many areas at a strategic level. Thank you 

Rick for your support to the students of TBS, you also 

will be greatly missed.  

 

TBS Kindness Rock Garden 

In an effort to tidy the front of the school, add a bit of 

colour and a spot of positivity, we have created a rock 

garden. Today students went out and put in their 

rocks that they have painted. This is an ongoing 

project and students can add rocks at any point to the 

garden.  

Thank you to Jada, Jordan and Leeanna for painting 

the house poles, the rain has hampered us a bit and 

this still needs to be completed. Thanks also to Mr 

Duncan for the sign and the Mitie lads for bring the 

gravel and spreading it out for us.  

 

House Points  

Cronks retained the cup this week with a total of 194 

points, Well done Cronks! 

 

Stars of the week went to the Akunne brothers: 

Zacharias in Primary and Matteu in Secondary.  

Congratulations to both boys! 

Royal Marines Brass Quintet 

Today we were treated to a musical performance 

from the above quintet, here on Island all the way 

from the UK. It was a real treat and the students 
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enjoyed it immensely. Thanks to Wg Commander Surman and the band for coming to visit and showcasing your 

talents. 

 

Reminders 

Next week is half term holidays. School will reopen on Monday 17 June for term 3b.  

Summer school – we are hoping to run this again in the long holidays. There will only be space for 20 students, so if 

this is something you are interested in then please let Tash in the office know.  

That’s it for this week! 

Tania Maggott  

Head Teacher 

Photos of Students in the Rock Garden 
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THANKS & GOOD-BYE 
 
Well this day has finally come!  Who can believe it that here we are, Year 11 students and 
about to leave school.  What a bittersweet moment this is…on one hand we just couldn’t 
wait for this day to come and now that it’s here, we are filled with trepidation, excitement 
and a little dis-belief that we are about to enter the working world of adults.  
To all teachers and staff members of Two Boats School, thanks for supporting us on our 
educational journey.  What a rollercoaster ride it has been…highs, lows, twists and turns 
but each one a special memory that we will treasure. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

It has been fun, painful but 

rewarding here at TBS.  To all 

my friends, teachers and my 

parents, thank you for all of 

your support, especially you Mrs 

Maggott. 

I will never forget all the laughs 

we had with the teachers, past 

and present. 

I’ve loved the experience of growing up on Ascension, learning 

new things and meeting new people.  I’m so grateful for the 

opportunity to be the Head Student and to hopefully be a 

good role model to the younger students.  I wish everyone 

good luck for the future. 

I’ve been a student here at 

TBS for 2 years now and I’ve 

had a wonderful time.  This 

has been a fascinating 

journey in a different school. 

I will always remember my 

many ‘meetings’ with the 

Headteacher in the 

Headteachers’ Office! 

I had a great experience 

here at Two Boats School. 

I’ve met many great people 

over the years. 

Probably the loneliest 11 

months…however, being in a small 

school, I had the best academic 

performance and improvement. 
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wo Boats School 

hat can we say? 

ur time may be up 
 

ut that’s OK. 

ur joys are everlasting 

nd so are the friends we made along the way 

ruly sad to be leaving 

chool and its lovely attendants today. 
 

haring our experiences with all of you from 

hildhood right up to this day. 

owever, even though we are leaving 

ur memories will forever stay 

thers will surely love 

earning the Two Boats School way. 
Composed by Class of 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


